From: rossmarg <rossmarg@value.net.nz>

Sent: Monday, 19 March 2018 1:28 PM
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: LTP SUBMISSION

Re number 120 route Burside - Spreydon
This route is unsatisfactory :
- passengers need to change buses in busy Riccaron Road to go into town
- the bus veers off along Clarence Street , to Barrington Mall which is an
unlikely destination for prospective
clients
Number 120 route was VERY SATISFACTORY when it traveled to :
1. New Brighton
2. Lyttelton

thus going past the hospital & into town, thence to a worthwhile destination

| am aware that this petition is not well composed, but it is heartfelt.

Margaret Ward, 15 Geelong Place, Burnside, Christchurch 8053

Sent from Samsung tablet



